
 

NEVADA STATE CONTRACTORS BOARD 
NEWS RELEASE 

 
 

 
LUIS QUESADA JOINS NEVADA STATE CONTRACTORS BOARD AS 

DIRECTOR OF INVESTIGATIONS 

LAS VEGAS & RENO, NEV. – The Nevada State Contractors Board (Board) has hired Luis Quesada as 

Director of Investigations. Quesada joins the Board following a 28-year career with the Federal Bureau of 

Investigations (FBI) where he retired as Assistant Director of the Criminal Investigations Division. Prior to 

his time with the FBI, he served as a police officer and detective with the City of Miami Police Department.  

 

“The addition of Mr. Quesada to the Contractors Board executive team adds a breadth of knowledge and 

collaborative strategies to our enforcement department,” shared Executive Officer David Behar. “We look 

forward to the innovative leadership of Mr. Quesada and his contributions toward the advancement of public 

safety initiatives and operational efficiencies.”  

 

Quesada’s experience includes collaborative partnerships at all levels of government, improving 

investigative efficiencies, and advocating for public safety and the protection of seniors and other 

vulnerable populations. He is also a certified FBI instructor who understands the value of training and 

employee development. Quesada received a bachelor’s degree from Florida International University and is 

fluent in Spanish.  

# # # 

FOR MEDIA PURPOSES ONLY: Attached is an image of Luis Quesada for media purposes only. 

 
The Nevada State Contractors Board is committed to ensuring the integrity and professionalism of the 
construction industry in Nevada. The NSCB has the responsibility to promote quality construction by 
Nevada licensed contractors through a regulatory licensing system designed to protect the health, safety, 
and welfare of the public. For more information about the Nevada State Contractors Board, please visit 
www.nscb.nv.gov.  

Follow the Board on Facebook, Twitter, LinkedIn, and Instagram. 
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